
 

Coastal Virginia Cyber Symposium 

 

 

 

 
On Thursday, March 24th the Virginia Beach Department of Economic Development & Cyber 

Protection Resources (CPR) will be hosting an all day forum on Cyber Security.  Learn about the 
Department of Homeland Security and their strategy through education programs and its 

relevance in Virginia.  This forum will also provide awareness of Cyber threats in Hampton Roads 
and how the FBI fights Cyber crime.  There will be a morning and afternoon session, along with a 

panel discussion. 

For more information about this event and the speakers, click here. 

Reservations for this can be made at www.cprcv.org  

 
 

 

http://members.hamptonroadschamber.com/sbaweb/members/webdocs/CyberSecurity.pdf
http://www.cprcv.org/

